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September 10, 2024 
 
Dear Ms. McMillen, 
 
Thank you for submitting your request for additional juvenile diversion funds on Grant # 2025-DV-25-
30008-08. The total amount requested was greater than the funding we had available to reallocate, but 
we are pleased to tell you we were able to increase your total award by $13,000, to be added to 
Personnel Line 1. 
 
Please note: These funds are not available until we make a modification to your contract. That will 
take a little while, so please do not spend any of the additional funds until you are notified that the 
modification has been executed. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know. If you no longer feel you are able to use 
these funds, notify us immediately. 
 
Best, 
Gary Fugo and Kate Ferebee 
 
Grant Managers, Juvenile Diversion Allocation  
Office of Adult and Juvenile Justice Assistance (OAJJA) 
Colorado Division of Criminal Justice 
 
  
 
The Division of Criminal Justice (DCJ) is committed to the full inclusion of all individuals, and we are continually making changes 

to improve accessibility and usability of our services. As part of this commitment, DCJ is prepared to offer reasonable 

accommodations for those who have difficulty engaging with our content. To request this and other accommodations, or to 

discuss your needs further, please contact me at kate.ferebee@state.co.us or 720-591-1710. 

 
Perrie McMillen, Manager, Mediation and Restorative Justice 
Services 
City of Fort Collins  
300 LaPorte Ave.  
Fort Collins, CO 80524 


